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Collection of siblings when a bubble is closed 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Please remember that if you have a child in a bubble that is closed due to Covid 19 at 
either the Infant or the Junior School, this child must self-isolate and must not leave 
the family home.  
 
If you have children in other year groups they are still expected to attend school.  
 
Please note that if a sibling is still in school, you must NOT bring the self-isolating child 
to school with you when dropping off or picking up your other child. We have been 
advised by Public Health England that the only exception to this is that the self-isolating 
child can travel in the family car but in this case he/she must not leave the vehicle. 
 
In this case, we have arranged separate pick up/ drop off times: 

 
Mornings – 9.05am 
Afternoons – 2.50pm 

 
Please arrive promptly at this time, park as close as possible to the school (NOT on the 
zigzag lines or the staff car park) and phone the school office. A member of staff will 
then come out to collect your child from you and bring them into school. Please be 
patient as we may have several families arriving who need us at the same time! 
 
If you do not drive and are unable to drop off or collect your child, you must keep both 
children at home and let us know that you are doing this.  
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 

 
Karen Smith 
Headteacher 


